I am writing as a follow up to our last Coalition meeting on August 25, 2005.
At the meeting, each of you had the opportunity to see the findings and recommendations of the assessment conducted by Resource Development Group (RDG). Subsequently, I was pleased to hear that the Chamber Board and the Executive Committee unanimously voted to move ahead with the Advantage Asheville 2010 funding effort. 
The assessment process has reaffirmed that the business community recognizes the importance of aggressive and accountable Economic Development and Workforce programs. This new $3.5 million campaign is a critical piece in positioning the Chamber and the Economic Development Coalition to achieve its scope of work for the next five years. 

As the leaders of the Coalition, it is very important that we have 100% participation from our Board. Our initial support is critical and will be noticed as we move out into the broader business community.
Jennifer Silver from the Advantage Asheville 2010 office will be calling you to schedule a time for you to meet with Mike Dryden or Rob Radcliff to discuss you and your company’s participation. I would greatly appreciate if you would schedule the meeting at your earliest convenience.
I thank you all for your continued support of the Economic Development Coalition and look forward to a successful Advantage Asheville 2010.
Best Regards,

